
Binbrook 
Village Scarecrow Competition 2022 

 
 

The second annual village scarecrow competition will run from Saturday 27th August 2022.   
Scarecrows will be judged by an independent panel consisting on Saturday 3rd September, with a 

prize and a trophy presented to the winner on the day. 
 

The theme is ‘The Services’ 

Entry is free, however scarecrows will need to be registered and allocated a number in order to be 
judged.  A label will be allocated to each entry following your entry form being received.  All 

scarecrows will be highlighted on the village map for visitors to be able to view. 
Binbrook residents and businesses wanting to take part must complete the form below and return to 

Rachel Appleton @ The White House, Market Place before Saturday 20th August. 
 

If you have never made a scarecrow before then watch this simple video on You Tube for 
inspiration! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ThaReMXYGI 
 

_____________________________________________ 
 

Scarecrow Competition Entry Form 

 

Name/Club/Business ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Address ……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Number of Scarecrow Entries ……………………………………………………………. 
 
Return to Rachel Appleton, The White House, Market Place 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ThaReMXYGI

